Appendix 4(h)

Sarah Chadwick

From: John Street

Sent: 18 June 2020 10:39
To: Licensing 1a2003
Subject: Fw:

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation.

Premises Name Mardi Gras

Premises Address 41-43 Lord Street, FY1 2BD
Applicant John Street

Application start date 15/05/2020

Last date for representations 18/06/2020

Please find attached another letter of support for my licence application, this now has 4 letters of support,
three of which nare immediate neighbours and one local MP, can you conform you have all these before
the deadline of today?

Best wishes

John Street

From: veronica mccullough
Sent: 18 June 2020 08:13
To: john street

Subject:

To whom it may concerned

My name is Veronica McCullough | run the Lark Inn opposite The Mardi Gras and just want to let you know
how hard they are working in the hotel. | fully support their licence application. John Street has been
working non-stop improving the hotel from outside and the inside. The building looks beautiful and
become asset to the street. They are both lovely guys and they are very welcoming and looking forward to
getting to know the guys better.

Would like wish them all the best on their new venture The Mardi Gras

Regards

Veronica

Virus-free. www.avast.com



